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Van Buren County Launches New Property Mapping Site

Paw Paw, MI, January 19, 2023. Van Buren County is excited to announce the launch of its new
mapping and parcel viewing site, now available at: https://arcg.is/1SyKr1

The new site provides users with easy access to a range of geographic information, including
property boundaries, legal descriptions, and parcel ownership information. It also features an
interactive map viewer that allows users to search for specific locations and access detailed
information about those locations.

"We are thrilled to be able to offer this valuable resource to our residents and visitors," said Charles
Norton, the Interim GIS Director for Van Buren County. "The new parcel mapping site will be an
invaluable tool for anyone looking for accurate and up-to-date information about our county."

The new parcel mapping site is just one of the many ways that Van Buren County is working to
improve access to information and resources for its citizens. We encourage everyone to check out
the new site and see all that it has to offer.

To visit the site, follow the link above, use the QR code below, or visit the County’s website at
https://vanburencountymi.gov.
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